
Success For Every Student 

 Port Chester-Rye Union Free School District 
113 Bowman Avenue 

Port Chester, New York 10573 
914.934.7900 

 
 

To: Non-Instructional Staff     

From: Philip Silano 

Date: November 10, 2022 

Re: Non-Instructional Openings 

 

It is anticipated that the following positions will be available for the 2022-2023 school year: 

 

Emergency Coordinator 

Responsibilities will include on call during off-duty hours to address any conditions at the District’s 

facilities that require immediate action, including but not limited to, as fire alarms, security alarms, 

equipment failure, and snow removal.  - $7,500 annual stipend 

 

Send a letter of application and resume to Philip Silano, Assistant Superintendent for Business, Port Chester - 

Rye Union Free School District by November 23, 2022, If using e-mail, please send a copy to 

dmartin@pcrufsd.org.   EOE 

 

 

Posted By: Superintendent’s Office King Street School 

 Curriculum/Grant Office/Athletics Park Avenue School 

 Port Chester High School John F. Kennedy School 

 Port Chester Middle School CSEA President 

 Edison School  

 

In accordance with the Safe Schools Against Violence in Education (SAVE) legislation, Chapter 180 of the Laws of 

2000, and by the Regulations of the Commissioner of Education, candidates for appointment in school districts must 

obtain clearance for employment from the State Education Department prior to employment based upon a 

fingerprint and criminal history background check.  Each new employee must consent prior to employment to the 

following security/background checks at their own expense. 
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